
JANUARY 2017, NO 3

MPU Student Newsletter

Skating at Beaver Lake

We are planning a skating/hockey watching event on Saturday, January 14. We
will meet at Beaver Lake on Mont Royal at 3 pm to skate, and then head to An-
dré’s place for drinks, dinner and hockey (the Habs, Leafs, Sens and Jets all play that
night!). Skate rentals are available at Beaver Lake for $9. Bring a lock if you have one!
Everyone is welcome- please RSVP through the doodle (http://doodle.com/poll/
n49a98gw85h4xchg) so we know how many to expect. Back up date is January 21 if
the weather doesn’t cooperate on January 14.

MPU Retreat

Save the date for the MPU retreat, which will take place March 10 - 12, 2017. More
details to come soon!

GitLab

A reminder that we now have a McGill Medical Physics code repository. There are a lot
of useful resources (ex. information on how to access the blade, beam models, code for
reading 3ddose and dicom files, etc.) applicable to a variety of projects. If you have code
that would be useful for others, please consider uploading it! Sign up for an account at
www.gitlab.com and send your username to Marc (marc-andre.renaud@mail.mcgill.ca)
to be added to the group.

Website updates

Updates to the student pages of the MPU website are continuously ongoing. If you have
not already done so, please fill out the Google doc forms to keep your personal page
up to date! Student information can be updated at goo.gl/dlWuB2 and a modification
request can be made at goo.gl/yG4Yjo. Also, please let us know of any new publications
(using the same forms) so we can highlight your work via the champion bar!
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